

Fwd: Recreation and Parks Department

Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org>
To: Diane Packer <dpacker@natickma.org>

Wed, Sep 28, 2022 at 9:39 AM

JOAN M. McNAMARA

Executive Assistant to the Town Administrator and Select Board TOWN OF NATICK 13 East Central St., Natick, MA (t) 508-647-6400 x 1402 (f) 508-647 6401

----- Forwarded message ------

From: Peg Waters <pegwatersnatickma@gmail.com>

Date: Tue, Sep 27, 2022 at 2:58 PM

Subject: Recreation and Parks Department
To: Selectmen <selectboard@natickma.org>
Cc: Dan Keefe <dkeefe@natickma.org>

Dear Select board and Director Keefe,

It is with mixed emotions that I must resign from the Recreation and Parks Commission effective immediately. I have accepted a position as the office manager of the Community and Economic Development Department and believe it is in the best interest of the Commission, the department and myself to resign from the Commission.

Thank you for allowing me to serve on the Commission, it has truly been an honor.

All my best,

Peg Waters